Lombard Conrad Architects invites you to a

Portfolio Competition

Lombard Conrad Architects is excited to offer this opportunity to Junior level students
in the Interior Architecture and Design Program at the University of Idaho. Students
are invited to submit a portfolio of three projects that demonstrate a clear concept and
creative design execution. Portfolios will be jutied by IAD faculty and I./C. The winner
of the competition will receive a $1000 award and an invitation to job shadow for one
week at Lombard Conrad Architects.

Students interested will partake in a Q&A on December 02nd, 2024 at 3:00 PM PST
during IAD 351 class. Portfolio submissions should be limited

to 10 pages (not including coversheet). Students must submit electronic
portfolios (PDF) to info@lcarch.com by February 3rd, 2025 at 9:00 AM PST.

Subject Line: Ul Portfolio Competition - Student First & Last Name.
Please use the same format for the file naming.

www.lombardconrad.com
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